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The Associate to Mr Deputy President Clancy 

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne Victoria 3000 

Email: chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 

 

30
th

 August, 2016. 

 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

RE:  Response to the Amended Exposure Draft, Fitness Industry Award 2015 - , [AM 

2014/227]. 

 

I write in relation to the correspondence to Deputy President Clancy, dated 29
th

 August from 

the AWU, under the signature of M/s Roushan Walsh, National Legal Officer. 

I wish to confirm that my Client, the ASSA, concurs with the contents of the Union’s letter, 

however, wishes to clarify the point that should other parties agree, the Association would 

support the latest position put forward by K&L Gates on behalf of Tennis Australia and 

Gymnastics Australia, that clause 3.4 in the current award be deleted all together. Should a 

consensus not emerge, the ASSA would seek to press its alternative to the current wording in 

clause 3.4 in the terms recorded at the foot of page one of M/s Walsh’s letter. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Michael Taylor 

Principal Consultant. 

 

C.C Mr Ross Gage (to be noted) 
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